P> St. Jude's

Primary School

Dear Parishioners,

St. Jude’s Primary School is celebrating our 50" birthday this year. We are inviting past families to
join us for our Art Show. The Art Show will be held on our feast day, 28™" October. In the morning
there will be a special viewing, 9:00 — 11:00am, for past families. You will be guided through the

displays by our senior school students and are invited to stay for morning tea and a chat.

There will be several photo displays to enjoy showing the school through the decades. We would

love your help in sharing stories to accompany the photos. If you would like to help you can either:

1. Send in a photo with a short description or share a happy memory
2. Complete the attached template

3. Contact the school to be interviewed by our School Captains on the phone.
To RSVP for the Art Show simply give us a call, email or reply in writing:

e St Jude’s Primary School, 53 George St Scoresby 3156
e 8761 9600

e oOffice@sjscoresby.catholic.edu.au

You are most welcome to share this information with other families you know or contact us for

more information.
We look forward to hearing from you and taking you for a tour of the Art Show!

Regards
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Tim McMullen

Principal


mailto:office@sjscoresby.catholic.edu.au

Family Name:

Years at St. Jude’s:

Happiest Memories:

Feel free to include a photo



